ST. LUKE'S CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL

Church Lane Lowton Warrington **WA3 2PW**

8 01942 201140

web

www.saintlukes.wigan.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr S Hardaker e-mail

enquiries@admin.saintlukes.wigan.sch.uk

30 January 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

Second Hand Book Sale

School Council have been at work thinking of ways to do fundraising for our school. Around world book day this year we will be holding a second hand book stall to raise money to buy new iPads, dictionaries and thesauruses.

To do this we need your help please!

Please would you send in any books that you have finished with. We need them to be good quality so that they are ready for new children to buy and enjoy.

Please would you send your books into school by Friday 14th February.

Many thanks for your help and support with our fundraising.

The School Council

edie Freddy Enily Amalia
Khadisah





















